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The Productivity Project Jun 16 2021 'A fun, interesting, and useful
read!' David Allen, bestselling author of Getting Things Done Nearly
all of us want to be more productive, but finding the method that
works for you among the hundreds and hundreds of different tips,
tricks and hacks can be a daunting prospect. After graduating college,
Chris Bailey decided to dedicate a whole year to doing just that experimenting with as many of the techniques as he could, and finding
the things that work. Among the experiments that he undertook are:
going several weeks on little to no sleep; cutting out caffeine and
sugar; taking a daily siesta; living in total isolation for 10 days;
stretching his workweek to 90 hours; and getting up at 5:30 every
morning, all the while monitoring the impact of his experiments on the
quality and quantity of his work. The results were often surprising!
This book is the result of Chris's year-long journey, distilling the
lessons he learned into a few core truths about how we get things done
(or, indeed, don't). Among the many counterintuitive insights Chris
discovered that had the biggest impact on his productivity were
striving for imperfection; scheduling less time for important tasks;
the 20 second rule to distract yourself from distractions; and the
concept of productive procrastination. In this accessible and fun
guide, Chris Bailey offers over 30 tried-and-tested best practices
that will help everyone to accomplish more - and become more awesome.

How and Why to Read and Create Children's Digital Books Jul 18 2021
How and Why to Read and Create Children's Digital Books outlines
effective ways of using digital books in early years and primary
classrooms, and specifies the educational potential of using digital
books and apps in physical spaces and virtual communities. With a
particular focus on apps and personalised reading, Natalia Kucirkova
combines theory and practice to argue that personalised reading is
only truly personalised when it is created or co-created by reading
communities. Divided into two parts, Part I suggests criteria to
evaluate the educational quality of digital books and practical
strategies for their use in the classroom. Specific attention is paid
to the ways in which digital books can support individual children’s
strengths and difficulties, digital literacies, language and
communication skills. Part II explores digital books created by
children, their caregivers, teachers and librarians, and Kucirkova
also offers insights into how smart toys, tangibles and
augmented/virtual reality tools can enrich children’s reading for
pleasure. How and Why to Read and Create Children's Digital Books is
of interest to an international readership ranging from trainee or
established teachers to MA level students and researchers, as well as
designers, librarians and publishers. All are inspired to approach
children’s reading on and with screens with an agentic perspective of
creating and sharing. Praise for How and Why to Read and Create
Children's Digital Books 'This is an exciting and innovative book –
not least because it is freely available to read online but because
its origins are in primary practice. The author is an accomplished
storyteller, and whether you know, as yet, little about the value of
digital literacy in the storymaking process, or you are an
accomplished digital player, this book is full of evidence-informed
ideas, explanations and inspiration.' Liz Chamberlain, Open University
'At a time when children's reading is increasingly on-screen, many
teachers, parents and carers are seeking practical, straightforward
guidance on how to support children's engagement with digital books.
This volume, written by the leading expert on personalised e-books, is
packed with app reviews, suggestions and insights from recent
international research, all underpinned by careful analysis of digital
book features and recognition of reading as a social and cultural
practice. Providing accessible guidance on finding, choosing, sharing
and creating digital books, it will be welcomed by those excited by
the possibilities of enthusing children about reading in the digital
age.' Cathy Burnett, Professor of Literacy and Education, Sheffield
Hallam University
How to Read a Book Apr 02 2020 A stunning new picture book from
Newbery Medalist Kwame Alexander and Caldecott Honoree Melissa Sweet!
This New York Times bestselling duo has teamed up for the first time
to bring you How to Read a Book, a poetic and beautiful journey about

the experience of reading. Find a tree—a black tupelo or dawn redwood
will do—and plant yourself. (It’s okay if you prefer a stoop, like
Langston Hughes.) With these words, an adventure begins. Kwame
Alexander’s evocative poetry and Melissa Sweet’s lush artwork come
together to take readers on a sensory journey between the pages of a
book.
How to Read and Why Aug 31 2022 At a time when faster and easier
electronic media threaten to eclipse reading and literature, the
author explores reasons for reading and demonstrates the aesthetic
pleasure reading can bring.
Evelyn Wood Reading Dynamics Companion Workbook Dec 31 2019 This
program teaches you how to read faster, comprehend better and remember
more.
Book of Even More Awesome Jun 04 2020 Based on the award-winning blog
1000 Awesome Things, The Book of (Even More) Awesome is the sequel to
Pasricha’s bestselling The Book of Awesome. It is filled with more of
the little wins that unexpectedly brighten your day. Finally getting
that tiny piece of popcorn out of your teeth, accidentally doing
something really good in sports, when a baby falls asleep on you, the
moment on holiday when you forget what day of the week it is, waking
up to the smell of sizzling bacon. While polar ice caps melt, buzz
saws chop down forests, wars go on and on, here’s a special, secret
place where we can turn off that bright light, snuggle up and get
comfy to chat about the sweetest parts of life. Filled with touching,
astute and funny observations, each entry ends with the big, booming
feeling you’ll get when you read through them: AWESOME!
How to Read a Book Oct 01 2022 With half a million copies in print,
How to Read a Book is the best and most successful guide to reading
comprehension for the general reader, completely rewritten and updated
with new material. A CNN Book of the Week: “Explains not just why we
should read books, but how we should read them. It's masterfully
done.” –Farheed Zakaria Originally published in 1940, this book is a
rare phenomenon, a living classic that introduces and elucidates the
various levels of reading and how to achieve them—from elementary
reading, through systematic skimming and inspectional reading, to
speed reading. Readers will learn when and how to “judge a book by its
cover,” and also how to X-ray it, read critically, and extract the
author’s message from the text. Also included is instruction in the
different techniques that work best for reading particular genres,
such as practical books, imaginative literature, plays, poetry,
history, science and mathematics, philosophy and social science works.
Finally, the authors offer a recommended reading list and supply
reading tests you can use measure your own progress in reading skills,
comprehension, and speed.
Breakthrough Rapid Reading Mar 02 2020 The former National Director
of Education for Evelyn Wood Reading Dynamics. presents his do-it-

yourself program for increasing reading speed and boosting
comprehension. This program distills fundamental principles and skills
chat can be learned at home with the help of the drills and exercises
provided. And because it lets readers choose their own materials and
set their own pace, it's the ideal method for busy people juggling a
full schedule.
The Speed Reading Book Oct 28 2019 The Speed Reading Book will
transform the way you read forever. Tony Buzan's fifty years of
practice and research in speed reading will give you revolutionary
reading techniques that have produced some of the fastest speed
readers in the world, including the current World Speed Reading
Champion. As well as dramatically improving your reading speed, you'll
think faster, more creatively and sharpen your memory. Tony Buzan will
show you - * *Read at speeds of over 1000 words per-minute. *Not just
simple skim-reading, but also properly and completely comprehending,
understanding and retaining the information you've read. *Find out how
fast your reading speed is now and then discover how you could be
reading dramatically faster in no time. This fully revised and updated
edition of the powerful book from the world-renowned authority Tony
Buzan, will show you exactly how you can quickly start to read at
amazing speeds. The techniques in the book are ideal for teachers,
students or executives - indeed, anyone who wants to improve the
speed, comprehension and quality of their reading. The benefits of
speed reading are numerous, no matter where or why you read. You'll be
able to zip through whole novels in one sitting; you'll speed through
newspapers and magazines in minutes; you'll be the envy of your
colleagues as you consume and understand business reports in record
time. Speed Reading will revolutionise the way you read. You'll save
days, weeks even months of your precious time; you'll learn more
efficiently and quickly; and you'll be left marvelling at your newfound speed-reading abilities.
How to Read the Bible Jan 12 2021 Who is this that darkeneth counsel
by words without knowledge?' The Book of JobThe trouble with reading
the Bible is that it claims to be God's autobiography, so the first
thing readers must do is decide what they understand by God and how
they are going to interpret his role in the rambling library of books
that claim his authorship. Richard Holloway's usefully dialectical
approach to this central question will allow non-believers as well as
believers to profit from a study of the most influential book in human
history. The book discusses significant passages from both the Hebrew
and Christian scriptures and explores the evolution of the split
between the two communities whose tragic consequences still
reverberate powerfully today.
Remember It! Nov 21 2021 Throughout his research into memory theory,
Nelson Dellis found existing memory improvement guides to be
wanting--overcomplicated, dry, and stodgy. So he decided to write a

book that is approachable and fun, centered on what people actually
need to remember. In Remember It!, Dellis teaches us how to make the
most of our memory, using his competition-winning techniques.
Presenting the information in a user-friendly way, Dellis offers bitesize chapters, addressing things we wish we could remember but often
forget: names, grocery lists, phone numbers, where you left your
keys--you name it! This fast-paced, highly illustrated tour of the
inner workings of the brain makes improving your memory simple and
fun.
How Should One Read a Book? Sep 19 2021 First delivered as a speech
to schoolgirls in Kent in 1926, this enchanting short essay by the
towering Modernist writer Virginia Woolf celebrates the importance of
the written word. With a measured but ardent tone, Woolf weaves
together thought and quote, verse and prose into a moving tract on the
power literature can have over its reader, in a way which still
resounds with truth today. I have sometimes dreamt, at least, that
when the Day of Judgement dawns and the great conquerors and lawyers
and statesmen come to receive their rewards – their crowns, their
laurels, their names carved indelibly upon imperishable marble – the
Almighty will turn to Peter and will say, not without a certain envy
when he sees us coming with our books under our arms, “Look, these
need no reward. We have nothing to give them here. They have loved
reading.”
Fluent in 3 Months Aug 07 2020 Meet the man who makes the mission of
learning any language possible! The all-you-need guide to learning a
language.
The Happiness Project (Revised Edition) Apr 26 2022 “This book made
me happy in the first five pages.” —AJ Jacobs, author of The Year of
Living Biblically: One Man's Humble Quest to Follow the Bible as
Literally as Possible Award-winning author Gretchen Rubin is back with
a bang, with The Happiness Project. The author of the bestselling 40
Ways to Look at Winston Churchill has produced a work that is “a cross
between the Dalai Lama’s The Art of Happiness and Elizabeth Gilbert’s
Eat, Pray, Love.” (Sonya Lyubomirsky, author of The How of Happiness:
A Scientific Approach to Getting the Life You Want) In the vein of
Julie and Julia, The Happiness Project describes one person’s yearlong attempt to discover what leads to true contentment. Drawing at
once on cutting-edge science, classical philosophy, and real-world
applicability, Rubin has written an engaging, eminently relatable
chronicle of transformation.
How to Read a Book Nov 02 2022 Analyzes the art of reading and
suggests ways to approach literary works, offering techniques for
reading in specific literary genres ranging from fiction, poetry, and
plays to scientific and philosophical works.
The Daily 5 Jun 28 2022 Describes the philosophy of the Daily 5
teaching structure and includes a collection of literacy tasks for

students to complete daily.
How To Read Water Aug 26 2019 From the bestselling author of THE
WALKER'S GUIDE TO OUTDOOR CLUES AND SIGNS A must-have book for
walkers, sailors, swimmers, anglers and everyone interested in the
natural world, in How To Read Water, Natural Navigator Tristan Gooley
shares knowledge, skills, tips and useful observations to help you
enjoy the landscape around you and learn about the magic of the
outdoors from your living room. Includes over 700 clues, signs and
patterns. From wild swimming in Sussex to wayfinding in Oman, via the
icy mysteries of the Arctic, Tristan Gooley draws on his own
pioneering journeys to reveal the secrets of ponds, puddles, rivers,
oceans and more to show us all the skills we need to read the water
around us.
How to Read the Bible Book by Book Jan 24 2022 Reading the Bible
doesn't need to be a difficult journey through strange and bewildering
territory. How to Read the Bible Book by Book walks you through the
Scriptures like an experienced tour guide, helping you understand each
of its sixty-six books. For each book of the Bible, the authors start
with a quick snapshot, then expand the view to help you better
understand its message and how it fits into the grand narrative of the
Bible. Written by two top evangelical scholars, this survey is
designed to get you actually reading the Bible knowledgeably and
understanding it accurately. In an engaging, conversational style,
Gordon Fee and Douglas Stuart take you through every book of the Bible
using their unique approach: Orienting Data—Concise info bytes that
form a thumbnail of the book. Overview—A brief panorama that
introduces key concepts and themes and important landmarks in the book
Specific Advice for Reading—Pointers for accurately understanding the
details and message of the book in context with the circumstances
surrounding its writing. A Walk Through—The actual section-by-section
tour that helps you see both the larger landscape of the book and how
its various parts work together to form the whole. How to Read the
Bible Book by Book can be used as a companion to How to Read the Bible
for All Its Worth. It also stands on its own as a reliable guide to
reading and understanding the Bible for yourself.
Lord of the Flies Jul 26 2019 A plane crashes on a desert island and
the only survivors, a group of schoolboys, assemble on the beach and
wait to be rescued. By day they inhabit a land of bright fantastic
birds and dark blue seas, but at night their dreams are haunted by the
image of a terrifying beast. As the boys' delicate sense of order
fades, so their childish dreams are transformed into something more
primitive, and their behaviour starts to take on a murderous, savage
significance. First published in 1954, Lord of the Flies is one of the
most celebrated and widely read of modern classics. Now fully revised
and updated, this educational edition includes chapter summaries,
comprehension questions, discussion points, classroom activities, a

biographical profile of Golding, historical context relevant to the
novel and an essay on Lord of the Flies by William Golding entitled
'Fable'. Aimed at Key Stage 3 and 4 students, it also includes a
section on literary theory for advanced or A-level students. The
educational edition encourages original and independent thinking while
guiding the student through the text - ideal for use in the classroom
and at home.
Automate the Boring Stuff with Python, 2nd Edition Sep 27 2019 The
second edition of this best-selling Python book (over 500,000 copies
sold!) uses Python 3 to teach even the technically uninclined how to
write programs that do in minutes what would take hours to do by hand.
There is no prior programming experience required and the book is
loved by liberal arts majors and geeks alike. If you've ever spent
hours renaming files or updating hundreds of spreadsheet cells, you
know how tedious tasks like these can be. But what if you could have
your computer do them for you? In this fully revised second edition of
the best-selling classic Automate the Boring Stuff with Python, you'll
learn how to use Python to write programs that do in minutes what
would take you hours to do by hand--no prior programming experience
required. You'll learn the basics of Python and explore Python's rich
library of modules for performing specific tasks, like scraping data
off websites, reading PDF and Word documents, and automating clicking
and typing tasks. The second edition of this international fan
favorite includes a brand-new chapter on input validation, as well as
tutorials on automating Gmail and Google Sheets, plus tips on
automatically updating CSV files. You'll learn how to create programs
that effortlessly perform useful feats of automation to: • Search for
text in a file or across multiple files • Create, update, move, and
rename files and folders • Search the Web and download online content
• Update and format data in Excel spreadsheets of any size • Split,
merge, watermark, and encrypt PDFs • Send email responses and text
notifications • Fill out online forms Step-by-step instructions walk
you through each program, and updated practice projects at the end of
each chapter challenge you to improve those programs and use your
newfound skills to automate similar tasks. Don't spend your time doing
work a well-trained monkey could do. Even if you've never written a
line of code, you can make your computer do the grunt work. Learn how
in Automate the Boring Stuff with Python, 2nd Edition.
Double Your Reading Speed Nov 09 2020 In today's busy and complex
world, rapid and efficient reading is not only a useful skill, it is a
must for everyone who wants to succeed. The big switch in business and
industry has been from brawn jobs to brain jobs -- and it is the
person who knows how to read swiftly and intelligently who will reap
the profit of this new era. Here are the secrets of a dynamic new
reading technique that will enable you to read in half the time with
better comprehension -- in only 10 days! In fact with just a few

simple exercises your reading will improve 10% or more on the very
first day! Spend just a few minutes a day with this book and you will
not only double your reading speed but also your chances for success
in any walk of life.
How We Read Now Apr 14 2021 "The digital revolution has transformed
reading. Onscreen text, audiobooks, podcasts, and videos often replace
print. We make these swaps for pleasure reading, but also in schools.
How We Read Now is a ringside seat to the impact of reading medium on
learning. Teachers, administrators, librarians, and policymakers need
to make decisions about classroom materials. College students must
weigh their options. And parents face choices for their children.
Digital selections are often based on cost or convenience, not
educational evidence. Current research offers essential findings about
how print and digital reading compare when the aim is learning. Yet
the gap between what scholars and the larger public know is huge. How
We Read Now closes the gap. The book begins by sizing up the state of
reading today, revealing how little reading students have been doing.
The heart of the book connects research insights to practical
applications. Baron draws on work from international researchers,
along with results from her collaborative studies of student reading
practices ranging from middle school through college. The result is an
impartial view of the evidence, including where the jury is still out.
The book closes with two challenges. The first is that students
increasingly complain print is boring. And second, for all the
educational buzz about teaching critical thinking, digital reading is
inherently ill-suited for cultivating these habits of mind. Since
screens and audio are now entrenched - and valuable - platforms for
reading, we need to rethink how to help learners use them wisely"-The Great Mental Models: General Thinking Concepts Jul 30 2022 The
old saying goes, ''To the man with a hammer, everything looks like a
nail.'' But anyone who has done any kind of project knows a hammer
often isn't enough. The more tools you have at your disposal, the more
likely you'll use the right tool for the job - and get it done right.
The same is true when it comes to your thinking. The quality of your
outcomes depends on the mental models in your head. And most people
are going through life with little more than a hammer. Until now. The
Great Mental Models: General Thinking Concepts is the first book in
The Great Mental Models series designed to upgrade your thinking with
the best, most useful and powerful tools so you always have the right
one on hand. This volume details nine of the most versatile, allpurpose mental models you can use right away to improve your decision
making, productivity, and how clearly you see the world. You will
discover what forces govern the universe and how to focus your efforts
so you can harness them to your advantage, rather than fight with them
or worse yet- ignore them. Upgrade your mental toolbox and get the
first volume today. AUTHOR BIOGRAPHY Farnam Street (FS) is one of the

world's fastest growing websites, dedicated to helping our readers
master the best of what other people have already figured out. We
curate, examine and explore the timeless ideas and mental models that
history's brightest minds have used to live lives of purpose. Our
readers include students, teachers, CEOs, coaches, athletes, artists,
leaders, followers, politicians and more. They're not defined by
gender, age, income, or politics but rather by a shared passion for
avoiding problems, making better decisions, and lifelong learning.
AUTHOR HOME Ottawa, Ontario, Canada
10 Steps to Earning Awesome Grades (While Studying Less) Dec 11 2020
Becoming a more effective learner and boosting your productivity will
help you earn better grades - but it'll also cut down on your study
time. This is a short, meaty book that will guide you through ten
steps to achieving those goals: Pay better attention in class, Take
more effective notes, Get more out of your textbooks, Plan like a
general, Build a better study environment, Fight entropy and stay
organized, Defeat Procrastination, Study smarter, Write better papers,
Make group projects suck less, Whether you're in college or high
school, this book will probably help you. But not if you're a raccoon.
I want to be very clear about that; if you're a raccoon, please buy a
different book. This one will do absolutely nothing for you. How did
you even learn to read, anyway?
How to Read Now Mar 26 2022 'Castillo's How To Read Now took my
breath away. Energetically brilliant, warmly humane, incisively funny'
Andrew Sean Greer, Pulitzer Prize -winning author of Less 'I gasped,
shouted, and holler-laughed while reading these essays... Phenomenal'
R.O. Kwon, author of The Incendiaries How many times have we heard
that reading builds empathy? That we can travel through books? How
often have we were heard about the importance of diversifying our
bookshelves? Or claimed that books saved our lives? These familiar
words - beautiful, aspirational - are sometimes even true. But awardwinning novelist Elaine Castillo has more ambitious hopes for our
reading culture, and in this collection of linked essays, she moves to
wrest reading away from the aspirations of uniting people in
empathetic harmony and reposition it as thornier, ultimately more
rewarding work. How to Read Now explores the politics and ethics of
reading, and insists that we are capable of something better: a more
engaged relationship not just with our fiction and our art, but with
our buried and entangled histories. Smart, funny, galvanizing, and
sometimes profane, Castillo attacks the stale questions and less-thancritical proclamations that masquerade as vital discussion:
reimagining the cartography of the classics, building a moral case
against the settler colonialism of lauded writers like Joan Didion,
taking aim at Nobel Prize winners and toppling indie filmmakers, and
celebrating glorious moments in everything from popular TV like The
Watchmen to the films of Wong Kar-wai and the work of contemporary

poets like Tommy Pico. At once a deeply personal and searching history
of one woman's reading life, and a wide-ranging and urgent
intervention into our globalized conversations about why reading
matters today, How to Read Now empowers us to embrace a more
complicated, embodied form of reading, inviting us to acknowledge
complicated truths, ignite surprising connections, imagine a more
daring solidarity, and create space for a riskier intimacy - within
ourselves, and with each other.
Erimentha Parker's to Do List Oct 21 2021 Erimentha Parker is a
chronic overachiever, bookworm and perfectionist. Starting in Year 7
at Lady Nightingale's School, she is excited for the term ahead.
However, when Erimentha she gets on the wrong side of Kimberly, one of
the most popular girls in her class, everything starts to go wrong.
Constantly picked on by Kimberly and her friends, Erimentha begins to
doubt herself but is too embarrassed to ask for help. 'Erimentha
Parker's To Do List' follows the story of a young, ambitious girl and
her struggle with one of the greatest hardships for schoolchildren:
bullying.
Queerly Beloved Jul 06 2020 A people-pleasing bridesmaid-for-hire
falls for the crushable new lesbian in town. Will she finally find her
happily ever after—and her own voice? ONE OF BUZZFEED’S MOST
ANTICIPATED BOOKS OF 2022 • “A delightful debut, perfect for any
person who’s ever created their own place to belong.”—Casey McQuiston,
bestselling author of Red, White & Royal Blue and One Last Stop Amy, a
semicloseted queer baker and bartender in mid-2010s Oklahoma, has
spent a lifetime putting other people’s needs before her own. Until,
that is, she hits it off with Charley, a brilliant, attractive
engineer who’s just moved to Tulsa. Suddenly, Amy’s found
something—someone—she actually wants. Her tight-knit group of chosen
family is thrilled she’s finally moving on from her ex. Mostly,
though, they want Amy to find a way to show up for love—and life—as
her authentic self. But when a one-off gig subbing in for a bridesmaid
turns into a full-time business—thanks to Amy’s baking talents,
crafting skills, and years watching rom-coms and Say Yes to the
Dress—her deep desire to please kicks into overdrive, at her own
expense. It’s not until Amy’s precarious balancing act strains her
relationships to the breaking point that she must decide what it looks
like to be true to herself—and if she has the courage to try.
How to Read People Like a Book May 16 2021 Do you want to learn how
to read people? Do you want to walk into a room and instantly have a
good idea of what the people around you are really thinking? James has
always been captivated with body language and how it affected
communication. Shows like "CSI" or "The Mentalist" or "Lie to Me" have
always fascinated him because these shows talk about body language,
how people communicate verbally, and how knowledge of these things can
lead to having a slight edge in life. You will understand how

unconscious decisions of people turn into conscious predictions and
conclusions by people who know exactly what to look for. It's easier
than you think, and it is definitely fascinating. In How to Read
People Like a Book we will go deep into exploring body language not
just to understand people - but to also connect with them. After all,
why do we find the need to interpret and understand what people say
and do? Because we want to connect with them, create relationships,
and be part of a community. How to Read People Like a Book will teach
you to better understand people through verbal and non-verbal reading
skills, thereby allowing you to better function as a part of a growing
community. Here are some of the things you will discover: How exactly
will reading body language help you, and how accurate is it really The myths and facts so you'll know exactly what to look for going in.
The different personality types and how they affect behavior - Not
everyone has the same mannerisms, gestures, and characteristics when
outside. You will become aware of the existence of these different
personality types in order to adjust to their various temperaments.
The differences between an extrovert and an introvert - The basic
personality characterizations that you need to know about and will
predict how you can best communicate with these people. The different
communication styles and what should you be using in different
settings - Remember, you always want to create just the right amount
of impression when meeting someone, whether new or old. The secret
factors that motivates people into doing things - This small, unseen
and unfelt motivation is the primary moving factor for people's
behaviors. If you can decipher that, then you can figure out the
messages their behaviors are trying to tell you. Verbal communication
and how to dig deeper or read between the lines. The art of thinslicing - Allowing you to make accurate judgments based only on thin
slices of a pie. Exploring YOUR personality and how YOU, uniquely, can
make connections with people and forge relationships without veering
away from who you really are. And much more... Being connected with
people and forging strong friendships is one of the hallmarks of a
successful life. This book will show you how to be able to grab life
by the horns and achieve your full potential when it comes to people forging friendships and social ties that will last for a life-time! So
if you're ready, click "Buy now" and learn how YOU can read people
like a book too!
Speed Read Anything Jan 30 2020 A few simple changes to tripling your
current reading speed. Imagine how much time you could save.We all
material we need to read. Enjoyable or not, we still need to get
through it. What if you could get through it faster, and have even
better retention than before?Scientifically-proven methods of
optimally absorbing information.Speed Read Anything is your essential
guide to the topic. You will learn tips and tricks that will transform
your entire attitude towards reading. What you thought you knew about

speed reading will be turned upside-down, and everyone will ask you
for your secrets.All you need to do is point them to this book.Break
you slow reading habits and develop your visual concentration.Peter
Hollins has studied psychology and peak human performance for over a
dozen years and is a bestselling author. He has worked with a
multitude of individuals to unlock their potential and path towards
success. His writing draws on his academic, coaching, and research
experience.How to skim and scan anything with speed and
understanding.?Learn the myths of speed reading that everyone
believes?How to preview a text in the most efficient
manner?Strategically training your eyes to ignore?How to stop reading
aloud in your head?How to read by concepts rather than individual
words
10 Days to Faster Reading Mar 14 2021 Jump-Start Your Reading Skills!
Speed reading used to require months of training. Now you can rev up
your reading in just a few minutes a day. With quizzes to determine
your present reading level and exercises to introduce new skills
quickly, 10 Days to Faster Reading will improve your reading
comprehension and speed as it shows you how to: * Break the Bad Habits
That Slow You Down * Develop Your Powers of Concentration * Cut Your
Reading Time in Half * Use Proven, Specially Designed Reading
Techniques * Boost the Power of Your Peripheral Vision * Learn How to
Scan and Skim a Written Report ...And All in 10 Days!
How to Read a Novelist Oct 09 2020 For the last fifteen years, if a
novel was published, John Freeman has been there to greet it. As a
critic for more than two hundred newspapers worldwide, he has reviewed
thousands of books and interviewed scores of writers, and in How to
Read a Novelist, he shares with us what he has learned. From such
international stars as Doris Lessing, Haruki Murakami, Salman Rushdie
and Mo Yan; to British talents including Ian McEwan, Jim Crace, A. S.
Byatt and Alan Hollinghurst; American masters such as Don DeLillo,
Norman Mailer, Toni Morrison and Philip Roth; to the new guard of
Jennifer Egan, Junot Díaz, Dave Eggers and Jonathan Franzen – Freeman
has talked to everyone. How to Read a Novelist is essential reading
for every aspiring writer and engaged reader; the perfect companion
for anyone who's ever curled up with a novel and wanted to know a bit
more about the person who made that moment possible.
Design for Hackers Dec 23 2021 Discover the techniques behind
beautiful design by deconstructing designs to understand them The term
'hacker' has been redefined to consist of anyone who has an insatiable
curiosity as to how things work—and how they can try to make them
better. This book is aimed at hackers of all skill levels and explains
the classical principles and techniques behind beautiful designs by
deconstructing those designs in order to understand what makes them so
remarkable. Author and designer David Kadavy provides you with the
framework for understanding good design and places a special emphasis

on interactive mediums. You'll explore color theory, the role of
proportion and geometry in design, and the relationship between medium
and form. Packed with unique reverse engineering design examples, this
book inspires and encourages you to discover and create new beauty in
a variety of formats. Breaks down and studies the classical principles
and techniques behind the creation of beautiful design Illustrates
cultural and contextual considerations in communicating to a specific
audience Discusses why design is important, the purpose of design, the
various constraints of design, and how today's fonts are designed with
the screen in mind Dissects the elements of color, size, scale,
proportion, medium, and form Features a unique range of examples,
including the graffiti in the ancient city of Pompeii, the lack of the
color black in Monet's art, the style and sleekness of the iPhone, and
more By the end of this book, you'll be able to apply the featured
design principles to your own web designs, mobile apps, or other
digital work.
Speed Reading Jun 24 2019 #1 Speed Reading Book on Amazon for 2
Straight Years This book has quickly become the go to standard for
rapidly improving reading speed. It offers simple tips to not only
accelerate your reading, but comprehension and memory. Unlike other
books that merely teach you to skim & scan, this book taps into your
brain and eyes' amazing power to naturally read more words in a
shorter time. Please Note There are a growing number of trolls and
copycats on Amazon. They copy hard work of legitimate authors and post
malicious reviews on their book to boost their own ranking. They don't
take the time to understand a topic, only copy what others have
written to make money. In fact, much of their content is taken
directly from here as I've spent the last 15 years understanding how
to optimize performance of the mind to enhance these areas & more. You
will see that in the types of tips this book offers and how they are
offered. In fact, it is the only speed reading book that presents
practice drills at the end of every chapter, so by the time you get to
the last page, you will have double or tripled your reading, learning,
and memory of written information.
How To Win Friends And Influence People Sep 07 2020 "How to Win
Friends and Influence People" is one of the first best-selling selfhelp books ever published. It can enable you to make friends quickly
and easily, help you to win people to your way of thinking, increase
your influence, your prestige, your ability to get things done, as
well as enable you to win new clients, new customers._x000D_ Twelve
Things This Book Will Do For You:_x000D_ Get you out of a mental rut,
give you new thoughts, new visions, new ambitions._x000D_ Enable you
to make friends quickly and easily._x000D_ Increase your
popularity._x000D_ Help you to win people to your way of
thinking._x000D_ Increase your influence, your prestige, your ability
to get things done._x000D_ Enable you to win new clients, new

customers._x000D_ Increase your earning power._x000D_ Make you a
better salesman, a better executive._x000D_ Help you to handle
complaints, avoid arguments, keep your human contacts smooth and
pleasant._x000D_ Make you a better speaker, a more entertaining
conversationalist._x000D_ Make the principles of psychology easy for
you to apply in your daily contacts._x000D_ Help you to arouse
enthusiasm among your associates._x000D_ Dale Carnegie (1888-1955) was
an American writer and lecturer and the developer of famous courses in
self-improvement, salesmanship, corporate training, public speaking,
and interpersonal skills. Born into poverty on a farm in Missouri, he
was the author of How to Win Friends and Influence People (1936), a
massive bestseller that remains popular today._x000D_
How to Read Music May 04 2020 Music Reading Made Simple - The Best
Starting Point for Anyone Who Wishes to Learn How to Read and Write
Down Music * A Successor and a Sibling to the Best-Selling Book: Music
Theory - From Absolute Beginner to Expert * Bars, notes, clefs,
staves, time signatures, common notation, musical symbols... Have you
ever wanted to learn how to read music and understand all these terms,
but it seemed too difficult and not worth the effort? Have you tried
searching for information in books or online only to find yourself
more confused by the complexity of music theory and traditional
notation? Do you think that being able to read music and sightreading
is only reserved for professional musicians who've had expensive
traditional education? Do you want to be able to easily learn how to
read sheet music and have a solid understanding of how music is
written? Do you want to advance your skills as a musician? This indepth book is the solution you've been looking for. This is a
straightforward and concise guide meant to show that learning this
valuable and impressive skill can be made simple, easy and fun, for
any musician, on any instrument, at any time. It is meant to show that
there is a simple process to learning anything, and music reading is
no exception. You don't have to attend music schools or expensive
private classes and courses; anyone can learn how to read music by
being self-taught. This book is going to help you easily understand
music notation and how it relates to music theory. Along with the
provided images, sheet music scores and music reading exercises, it
will help you to build a proper foundation of knowledge,
understanding, and skill; a foundation that will help you move forward
as a musician. You will reach a level of proficiency from where you
can confidently look at the music sheet, quickly interpret what's
going on, and play it on your instrument. Here's a sneak peak of what
you'll get: A detailed overview of a typical musical staff and its
elements. A detailed explanation on frequency ranges, clefs and their
relation to note pitches. Everything you need to know about key
signatures and how to interpret them. A thorough understanding of the
circle of fifths. Best step-by-step approach to reading the notes and

chords quickly. Solfege explanation. A complete guide on how to read
rhythms, how beat is divided, note durations, rests, ties, dotted
notes, polyrhythms and more. Fundamental rhythmic blocks, how they're
written and how to use them to create rhythm patterns. How dynamics,
articulation and extended techniques are notated. Cool exercises that
will help you to understand notation, practice your new skills and
start sightreading! - And much, much more... You can get this book
today for a very low price by scrolling to the top and clicking on the
Buy Now button!
Atomic Habits May 28 2022 The #1 New York Times bestseller. Over 4
million copies sold! Tiny Changes, Remarkable Results No matter your
goals, Atomic Habits offers a proven framework for improving--every
day. James Clear, one of the world's leading experts on habit
formation, reveals practical strategies that will teach you exactly
how to form good habits, break bad ones, and master the tiny behaviors
that lead to remarkable results. If you're having trouble changing
your habits, the problem isn't you. The problem is your system. Bad
habits repeat themselves again and again not because you don't want to
change, but because you have the wrong system for change. You do not
rise to the level of your goals. You fall to the level of your
systems. Here, you'll get a proven system that can take you to new
heights. Clear is known for his ability to distill complex topics into
simple behaviors that can be easily applied to daily life and work.
Here, he draws on the most proven ideas from biology, psychology, and
neuroscience to create an easy-to-understand guide for making good
habits inevitable and bad habits impossible. Along the way, readers
will be inspired and entertained with true stories from Olympic gold
medalists, award-winning artists, business leaders, life-saving
physicians, and star comedians who have used the science of small
habits to master their craft and vault to the top of their field.
Learn how to: make time for new habits (even when life gets crazy);
overcome a lack of motivation and willpower; design your environment
to make success easier; get back on track when you fall off course;
...and much more. Atomic Habits will reshape the way you think about
progress and success, and give you the tools and strategies you need
to transform your habits--whether you are a team looking to win a
championship, an organization hoping to redefine an industry, or
simply an individual who wishes to quit smoking, lose weight, reduce
stress, or achieve any other goal.
Build Yourself a Boat Nov 29 2019 2019 National Book Award Longlist:
“Centering on black, female identity, [this is] an exquisite and
thoughtful collection.” —Bustle This is about what grows through the
wreckage. This is an anthem of survival and a look at what might come
after. A view of what floats and what, ultimately, sustains. A
finalist for the PEN Open Book Award, Build Yourself a Boat redefines
the language of collective and individual trauma through lyric and

memory. “With Build Yourself a Boat, Camonghne Felix heralds a
thrillingly new form of storytelling.” —Morgan Parker, author of
Magical Negro
How to Write a Story Feb 10 2021 The inspiring sequel to the 2015
Parent's Choice Winner, How to Read a Story! Step 1: Choose an idea
for your story. A good one. Step 2: Decide on a setting. Don't be
afraid to mix things up. Step 3: Create a heroine—or a hero. Now:
Begin. Accomplished storytellers Kate Messner and Mark Siegel
playfully chronicle the process of becoming a writer in this fun
follow-up to How to Read a Story, guiding young storytellers through
the joys and challenges of the writing process. From choosing an idea,
to creating a problem for their character to resolve, to coming to The
End, this empowering picture book breaks down the writing process in a
dynamic and accessible way, encouraging kids to explore their own
creativity—and share their stories with others! • Perfect for
educators, librarians, and parents who are helping children develop
early writing and reading skills • Great read-aloud book for
preschool- and kindergarten-aged children interested in learning to
read • Helps teach Common Core Curriculum skills Young readers who
love We Are in a Book!, How Rocket Learned to Read, and Also an
Octopus will love the reading and writing lessons and inspiration in
How to Write a Story. • Read-aloud books for kids ages 3–5 • Learning
to write books for kids • Kindergarten, pre-K creativity books Kate
Messner is an award-winning author whose many books for kids have been
selected as Best Books by the New York Times, Junior Library Guild,
Indie Bound, and Bank Street College of Education. She lives on Lake
Champlain with her family. Mark Siegel is the author of many graphic
novels and children's picture books, including the 5 Worlds series, as
well as the illustrator of How to Read a Story and the Robert F.
Sibert Honor Book To Dance: A Ballerina's Graphic Novel. He lives in
New York.
How To Talk About Books You Haven't Read Feb 22 2022 How and why do
we spend so much time talking about forgotten books, books we've
skimmed or books we've only heard about? In this mischievous and
provocative book, Pierre Bayard contends that the truly cultivated
person does not need to read books: understanding their place in our
culture is enough.
Speed Reading Aug 19 2021 Do you want to: Study better?Be able to
read faster and retain more information?Make more efficient notes?Pass
tests more successfully?Be more creative?Engage in business armed with
great focus and full comprehension?Be able to read one book a day?
Then speed reading is the answer! It improves your reading speed,
focus, and comprehension! It gives you the power to develop better
time management, enhances your concentration and logical thinking, and
also improves your overall self-confidence. This easy-to-understand
book provides guides that will help you understand: Speed Reading

TechniquesReading vs Speed ReadingHow to Break Poor Reading HabitsHow
to Start Speed ReadingImportance of Daily Eye Exercisesand more Find
out what your current reading level is and learn how to incorporate
the exercises and techniques found in this book into your daily
routine so that speed reading becomes a habit. Soon you will find that
you can read an entire book each day! The more you read, the more
knowledge you will gain that you can use to achieve your goals in
life. Grab this book and become a speed reader today!
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